
Cindy Gugger, Sister Elia Hernandez and Cecil Portman 
 
Three patients had surgeries through Operation Walk USA at the South Texas Spine 
and Surgical Hospital, San Antonio, Texas.  
Thank you Dr. Amanda Marshall-Rodriguez and your Team!! 
 

   
 

Cindy Gugger with Dr. Marshall-Rodriguez  
and Rebecca Viullarreal, physician assistant.  
Cindy has received a second hip. 

 

Sister Elia Hernandez got a new knee 
 

 

Cecil Portman received a second knee 

https://www.facebook.com/OperationWalkUSA?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWmTOmQP_Ud-WhCNVNuW-AwNHohDnoDOPKMp-hplHVHnzQN1EOe95ggNEn8d0GIictTf69q6vKTS_2UU78l2f7doGwQ9UzO8MdTFd8qPlxTAbnFRCKigSQCY4z0yLniIxMTVgWm1g3PaBq45zBBSrxJ&__tn__=-%5dK-R

